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The Last Page
Dear friends,
Time passes quickly, and already we
look forward to the New Year, and
that it will bring mostly good things.

Weatherwise here in Sweden it has
been different from last year, when
we had snow from the middle of De-
cember until the middle of March, so
it has not been the case yet. We have
heard and read about the very cold
and snowy weather in the Midwest
and New England, and hope it will
soon become and stay more moder-
ate.

Work has been going on as usual,
with SAG and other things. I recently
heard from an old client, who had not
been in touch since the 1980s, which
was rather fun, and he gave me a new
problem to untangle.

Sometimes I am also contacted by

lawyers or genealogists to find living
relatives to somebody of Swedish ori-
gins who has died in the U.S. and had
no relatives there. They need help to
find the heirs in Sweden.

My latest case was about a woman,
who immigrated in 1923, and soon
stopped writing home. Maybe she did
not want to tell her family that she
had had a daughter out of wedlock.
Anyway, now the daughter has died,
and it was necessary to locate the
relatives in Sweden. They were all
in Halland and were numerous.

All of them have been found, with
the help of the Population CDs, the
Landsarkiven,vfho sent me copies of
probates, and even our Tax Author-
ities (Skatteverket), that gave me re-
cent information.

Please, read my plea for help with
book reviews on p. 29. You know
much more about books of interest
to other SAG readers than what I can
find in Sweden!

During the fall we will see a new
series of Swedish Who Do You Think
You are? The participants have not
yet been disclosed, but we hope they
will have interesting stories to tell.
Personally I usually prefer the Brit-
ish series, which we have bought on
DVDs. The backgrounds of the people
are more diverse, India, Jamaica,
Ireland, etc., and more interesting.

In a couple of months we will have
the longer days, flowers, and green,
green grass, things we are all looking
forward to. Till next time!

Elisabeth Thorsell

Help us promote the
SAG journal!

Do you belong to a Swedish genea-
logy or other Swedish interest group?
Even a group that only sometimes
focuses on Sweden? We are happy to
supply SAG back issues and sub-
scription brochures for you to use as
handouts. If you will have a raffle or
drawing, we can even provide a
certificate for a 1-year subscription
to SAG for you to give away. Contact
Jill Seaholm at
<jillseaholm@augustana.edu>, or
309.794.7204. Thank you!

SAG
Workshop
Salt Lake City

2-9 Nov.
2014!

We look forward to seeing old and new friends in our
happy group of researchers !

The SAG Workshop is the highlight of the year - a fun
learning experience and a chance to do your Swedish
genealogy with hands-on help from experienced Swedish
and American genealogists.

The social side includes both welcome and farewell
receptions, a buffet dinner & entertainment.

Contact Jill Seaholm at 309-794-7204, or e-mail:
< s ag@augustana. edu>.
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